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CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONE~S 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

PRESENT AND ACTING: 

EARL HUNT 
WILLIAM E. S.EWELL 
S. DONNELL WHITFIELD 
JIM PICKRON 
TRUMAi~ GRANT 

JANUARY 22, 2002 

MATT FUQUA, ATTORNEY 
RUTH W. ATTAWAY, CLERK 
DEPUTY MORRIS 
JANICE HOLLEY, DEPUTY CLERK 

-

The meeting was called to order by Deputy Morris, prayer by Chairman Whitfield and 
pledge of allegiance to the flag. 

Attorney Fuqua read the bid advertisement for FEMA 404 HMGP DR-1195 Tupelo 
A venue Road Elevation and Relocation of School Parking Lot and bids were opened by 
Matt Birmingham, Engineer with Preble-Rish, Inc. as follows: 

I. C. W. Roberts Contracting 
2. Glenn T. Warren & Company, Inc. 
3. Gulf Coast Utilities Contractors 

$558,268.87 
473,266.78 
728,800.05 

Don A. O'Bryan, Project Administrator recommended to the Board to table the FEMA 
404 HMGP DR-1195 Tupelo Avenue Road Elevation and Relocation ofSchoo1 Parking 
Lot bids for review and report back at the February 5, 2002 Board Meeting. After 
discussion a motion was made by Commissioner Hunt, seconded by Commissioner 
Sewell and carried to table said bids for review and Mr. O'Bryan to give his 
recommendation at the February 5, 2002 board meeting. 
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Attorney Fuqua read the bid advertisement for FEMA 404 HMGP DR-1249 Alliance 
Road Drainage Project and Joe Miller, Engineer with Preble-Rish, Inc. opened the bids as 
follows: 

I. Baxter's Asphalt & Concrete 
2. Big River, Inc. 
3. Blankenship Coptracting 
4. Carter's Contracting 
5. Duggar Excavating, Inc. 
6. Gulf Coast Utilities Contractors 
7. I. C. Contractors, Inc. 
8. Peavy & Sons 
9. Spooner-Chance, Inc. 

$265,895.40 
264,160.00 
261,717.05 
242,242.00 
309,773.75 
290,475.00 
281,793.50 
249,168.00 
268,093.00 

Mr. O'Bryan, Project Administrator recommended to the Board to table the bids for 
FEMA 404 HMGP DR-1249 Alliance Road Drainage Project for review and award the 
bid at the February 5, 2002 Board Meeting. After discussion a motion was made by 
Commissioner Grant, seconded by Commissioner Pickron and carried to table said bids 
for review and Mr. O'Bryan to give his recommendation at the February 15, 2002 Board 
Meeting. 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn. 

AITEST: 

d4,.L~ "s. DONNELL WHITLD 
CHAIRMAN 
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